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20th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

National Survey – COVID and the Early Years 
 
Our Nursery School is part of a national alliance of Maintained Nursery schools, and we 

would like to gather a better understanding of the impact of Coronavirus on families with 

under-fives, your experience of COVID symptoms, testing and Early Years settings being 

open.  This information will be held by Early Education and Chelwood Nursery School and 

we are not collecting any information that can identify individuals. 

Please could you complete a short survey to help us to develop a clearer national picture and 

help us to keep early years settings safe during the pandemic.  

https://forms.gle/AVZoT8fEf91pW49f8 

Thank you for your support as we try to build an accurate picture of the experiences of 

families with young children. 

Kind regards 
  
 
 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
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